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Follow us on Social Media via the school website, Instagram and Facebook! 
Please follow, like and share our page!  @sacredheartwadhurst 

 

 NEWSLETTER NO.7 SUMMER TERM – 17 JUN 2022 
 

 
 

MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS 
  
 
 

RECEPTION 
Molly 

LEARN:  For being a little star on our trip; listening so carefully and 
working well with her group 

Harvey 
LEARN:  For settling so well in to Reception and trying really hard in 
phonics. 

YEAR 1 

Sienna LOVE & LEARN:  For great, kind team work during our Wilderness Wood 
trip with all members of their group and for wonderful reading! Sophia 

Pippin 
LOVE & LEARN:  For a great effort with her story writing and for always 
being helpful. 

YEAR 2 
Marcus LEARN:  For great dictionary work 

Annemieke LEARN:  For her beautiful peacock drawing 

YEAR 3 
Poppy 

LEARN:  For a fantastic newspaper reports! 
Harriet 

YEAR 4 The Whole Class LEARN:  For all the hard work that went into our class assembly 

YEAR 5 
Fabian 

LEARN:  For writing a lovely book review about “The Lost Thing” using a 
range of parentheses 

Harry 
LEARN & GROW:  For working independently without being prompted 
and for always having a smile on his face! 

YEAR 6 

Anabel LOVE:  For offering help around the school  

Laila LEARN:  For fabulous History homework  

Charlie GROW:  For his supreme efforts in Writing 
 
 
 

SPORT 

Mary (Y1) 

For excellent speed over the hurdles Annemieke (Y2) 

Liam  (Y2) 

MUSIC 

Emilia (Y1) 
For her quick and very musical mastery of the glockenspiel melody this 
week in class music. In addition, for being kind and helpful to her friends 
during group work  

Poppy (Y3) 
 

For her hard work towards her upcoming singing exam and her lovely 
voice 

Whole KS2 Choir 
For their flexibility, positivity, good behaviour, lovely singing and overall 
"can-do" attitude in the Y6 musical rehearsals. Well done, choristers! 
Keep it up! 

CONGRATULATIONS 

• Susie (Y4) having got through two qualifying rounds in Sussex, came 2nd in the Inter-County 
Championships for Tumbling in Gillingham last weekend.   
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U11 MIXED CRICKET - MAYFIELD FESTIVAL Friday 10th June 2022 
TEAM 1: Rupert, Michael, Baxter, Charlies, Mariella, Lorraine, Anabel, Olivia, Valentina and Millie  
RESULTS: Team 1, were in Pool 1.  They played winning matches against Mayfield Primary, Wadhurst 

Primary and Weald Community Primary putting 
them in the final against Skippers Hill.  After a 
close match Sacred Heart lost 283-254 finishing 
as runners up 
TEAM 2:   Felix H, Oscar, Felix MC, Aaron, Lily, 
Lettie, Laila, Bea Bea and Amelie 
RESULTS: Team 2, were in Pool 2.  Sacred 
Heart played Frant and Skippers Hill and 
narrowly lost both matches.  This put Sacred 
Heart in the next round against Weald 
Community Primary.  Sacred Heart won this 
match which meant that Sacred Heart finished 
6th overall.   

U11/10 BOYS CRICKET v The Mead  
Wednesday 15th June 2022 
U11 TEAM: Felix H, Oscar, Felix MC, Rupert, Aaron, Michael, Baxter (capt) and Charlie 
RESULTS: 234-247 - Congratulations to the The Mead 
PLAYERS OF THE MATCH:  Michael and Aaron  

U10 TEAM:  Fabian, Charlie (capt), Art, Rafferty, Harrison, Harry, 
Myles, Louis and Thomas 
RESULTS:  277-277 - Congratulations for a draw 
PLAYER OF THE MATCH:  Louis 
 
U11/10 GIRLS CRICKET v Saint Ronans – Wednesday 15th 
June 2022 
U11 TEAM: Laila, Mariella, Lorraine, Anabel, Lily, Olivia, 
Valentina and Bea Bea (capt)   
RESULTS: 241-2 to 210-6 - Congratulations to Sacred Heart  
PLAYERS OF THE MATCH: Olivia (Bowler) and Lorraine (Batting) 

 
U10 TEAM:  Jenna (capt), Bella, Emma, Amelie, Milllie, Annabelle (capt) and Winnie  
RESULTS:  234-247 - Congratulations to Saint Ronans 
PLAYERS OF THE MATCH:  Amelie (Batting) and Millie (Bowling) 
 
U9/8 BOYS CRICKET v Beechwood 
Thursday 16th June 2022  
TEAM:  Rafe, Eddy, Paddy, Pip (capt), Henry, 
Lorenzo, Gus, Harry, Oliver, Liam, Arthur and 
Isaac 
RESULTS:  259 -296 - Congratulations to 
Beechwood 
PLAYERS OF THE MATCH:   
Lorenzo (Batting) and Rafe (Bowling) 
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CAKE SALES DONATIONS – THANK YOU! 

Year 3 - £145.88 for British Red Cross 

Year 1 - £116.72 for Children’s Charity, Medical Fundraising & Crowdfunding - Tree of Hope 

 
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION  
Congratulations to Rose who received the sacrament of Holy 
Communion last Sunday.  It was a beautiful celebration. 
 
MEMORY BOXES FOR WADHURST MANOR  
The school council have been busy making up memory boxes 
for residents at Wadhurst Care Home as part of Dementia 
Action Week.  The children were given some information about 
each resident and filled their memory boxes with objects to 
help them reminisce and recall hobbies, favourite places and 
events.  The memory boxes provide opportunities for 
conversation and mental and emotional stimulation, which can 
benefit those suffering from memory problems. 
 

SACRED HEART SUMMER FAIR 
ONLINE AUCTION  
Thank you to everybody who contributed items for the 
online auction and for bids already received.  The 
auction closes on Friday 24th June at 10:00pm 
following the school fair.  More items have been added 
but we already have some exciting lots including:  
a £50 voucher for The Beauty Bar in Wadhurst, a £50 
John Lewis voucher, a treatment voucher at Mayfield 
Osteopaths, a 30-minute equine therapy session, a dog 
treat hamper and some delicious food and drink items.  
Please take a look: 
https://www.jumblebee.co.uk/sacredheartsummerfair 
 
 
 

WEEK AHEAD DIARY DATES - WEEK 8 
Mon 20th June School Shop open  08.30-09.00 

Whole School Liturgy 08.55 

Outdoor Learning Taster Sessions  Nursery (am) / Y2 (pm) 

Tue 21st June   Outdoor Learning Taster Sessions Reception (am) / Y3 (pm) 

Wed 22nd June   Y3 Swimming @ Mayfield  08.45 @ Mayfield  

Worth Abbey ‘Good Shepherd Mass’ - GIFT & CAFOD Team 10.00-14.00 

Boys Football Tournament (Hosted by Sacred Heart) 14.00 start 

Parents Evening  17.00 start 

Thu 23rd June   School Shop open  15.30-16.00 

Outdoor Learning Taster Sessions  Y4 (am) / Y6 (pm) 

U9/8 Girls Cricket v Beechwood (HOME)  

Fri 24th June Feast of Sacred Heart and Sports Day   

F/S Class Assembly   09.00 

F/S Sports Day 09.30-10.30 

KS1 Sports Day 11.00-12.15 

Feast of Sacred Heart Picnic  12.15-13.00 

KS2 Sports Day  13.00-15.30 

Summer Fair  15.30-18.00 
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 
where learning is fun! 

 
 
 

The Foundation Stage went on a trip to Wilderness Wood this week. In the morning, the children made a Hapa-

Zome flag by hammering the natural dye out of leaves. We also went on a scavenger hunt, to find things that 

were soft, hard, crunchy, rough and smooth.  In the afternoon, we went on a bug hunt, we made small animals 

out of clay and a shelter for them to live in.  An enjoyable day was had by all! 
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We had a wonderful time at Wilderness Wood on Tuesday, as you will see from the photos on the website. 

Please follow this link:  https://www.sacredheartwadhurst.org.uk/photo-galleries/fs-ks1-trip-to-wilderness-wood 

We enjoyed looking for wild flowers in the school 

grounds on what was a perfect, sunny afternoon, and 

identified the species on our wild flower ID sheet.  Back 

in class, we looked at a wider collection of wild flowers 

and we are now trying to remember all their names.  We 

were very excited to spot so many wildflowers at 

Wilderness Wood too! 

Claude Monet is the focus of our Art lessons, and we 

think we have made a good start with our Monet-style 

lily pond paintings. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We were proud to share our special Pentecost story 

with our parents and the whole school.   

 

 

 

On their trip to Great Dixter last week, the children started an Art activity by sketching flowers and plants in the 

beautiful gardens. The children took their sketches back to the Education Room where they etched their favourite 

sketch onto a polystyrene tile using a pencil. The children then chose the colour they wanted to use for their 

print and, rolling the ink onto their tile, they created really striking prints, some of which can be seen below. 
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Year 5 have been reading a range of stories by Shaun Tan, which have 

fantastic illustrations, which often tell part of the story. They really enjoyed 

the story "Cicada" and made their own information posters about cicadas 

and their lifecycle. This really helped 

them to understand the story, which 

compares elements of working in an 

office to the insect lifecycle. Many of 

his stories also raise issues about 

being different and being an outsider 

and reactions to this. Year 5 have 

enjoyed debating these issues and 

thinking about how we treat those in 

society who are different, and 

whether we sometimes bully, ignore 

or exclude some people just 

because they are different. Everyone enjoyed the story of "The Lost Thing". 

Children created their own "lost things”, drafted original designs, and 

detailed descriptions for them. The next step is to write their own short stories, with illustrations, which copy 

aspects of Shaun Tan's style.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

In ICT everyone enjoyed learning about different ways of sending information, and they experimented with 

sending messages using Semaphore flags and Morse Code. This was great fun, but we all agreed that you 

would need to practise quite a lot to get very good! Year 5 are now focusing on Excel, how to create simple 

databases, then use formulae to create automatic data calculations.  

 

 


